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3rd May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer    
 
An Inspector Calls – Cambridge Arts Theatre – Wednesday 12th October 2022  
 
We have received a great response to our planned trip to see An Inspector Calls at the 
Cambridge Arts Theatre this October.  Unfortunately, we do not have enough tickets for 
everyone who wishes to be able to attend.  As previously indicated and in order to ensure 
fairness, we will pick students by lottery from those who have put their name down.  This 
will be carried out on 6th May 2022 to give everyone who wants to go time to apply.  Please 
complete and return the reply slip below.  Any students who are not picked will be allocated 
a place on a waiting list, in case other students drop out. 
 
Please can all further enquiries about this trip be directed to me: 
ghumphreys@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully   
  

   G. Humphreys  
 
Mr G Humphreys 
English Teacher   
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

An Inspector Calls Theatre Visit – Mr G Humphreys 
  
 
I confirm that _______________________________________ is keen to be added to the 
lottery and if successful in securing a ticket, I will then make the online payment of £46 via 
WisePay.  
  

☐ My child is eligible for Pupil Premium grant support, is still in receipt of free school meals 
and, if successful in securing a ticket, I would like to apply to access some of this funding 
towards the trip.   
 
  
Parent/Carer signed __________________________________________________________  
  
Print name __________________________________________ Date ___________________ 
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